Newsletter Spring Term 9th January 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Staff,

I hope you are managing to enjoy the weekend. I have been sent lots of useful links to different things that I wanted to share with you.

One of our parents, Janine, has worked on an new Channel 5 series called 'Natural History Museum: World of Wonder' over last year and it was aired from this week just gone, Thursday 7th January at 8pm. There are 4 episodes in the series and they will go out weekly and will be available on catch up._ Although it goes out at 8pm (past bedtime for the younger ones) it is a really interesting series and as it's available on catch up so Janine thought it might be some welcome telly under the heading of 'science' for home schooling – it also features a couple of Sandhurst families who she roped in for filming!

Another parent, Penny, has sent some really useful information on connecting to home learning etc via play stations and X boxes.

Children can access their home learning through their Xbox or PS5 see link: https://www.techradar.com/uk/how-to/how-to-access-home-learning-on-ps4-and-xbox-one

We are busy trying to sort some additional data for you at home for those of you that might struggle with either no wifi or trying to use multiple devices. We can apply through the government, I have already made an application but we need some specific information from you to be able to complete the applications. If you feel you need help with a mobile data dongle, or to increase you access to data please email the tech team on: sandlog@sandhurstprimary.lewisham.sch.uk then we can contact you directly to get the specific information we need. Thank you.

I have re-instated my weekly challenge page on the website. If you want an extra activity and family discussion idea please take a look.

First News is a newspaper we use here in school

First News is giving the digital edition away for free during lock down - heres the link if you are interested

https://subscribe.firstnews.co.uk/free-downloadable-issue/

I will forward other resources and ideas as I get them.

Enjoy the rest of the weekend.

Yours truly

Mrs R A Dove